
 

 

 

 
No. 468/22 
 
 
28th November 2022 
 
 
TO:  ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
 
CWU/RMG DISPUTES – MEMBERSHIP COMMUNICATION  
 
All branches will be aware we wrote to the RMG CEO at the weekend seeking meaningful 
negotiations to resolve our current disputes.  The CEO has now replied and refuses to 
discuss anything other than the RMG so-called “best and final” offer – showing no 
willingness to reach an agreement – other than on his terms.  
 
Please find attached an important communication to members that we are asking you to 
urgently share across all workplaces. 
  
The union will continue to press for serious negotiations and will expose the company’s 
position to the media. 
 
In the meantime, it is the job of every Representative to prepare for this week’s strike 
action.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                        
Dave Ward      Andy Furey       
General Secretary     Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 
             
             
       
 


